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PureWay Valued Customer 

Notice: BioSURF Manufacture Changes 

September 18, 2020 

Dear PureWay Valued Customer, 

Due to a recent decision made by the United States Department of Transport (US DOT) and 

subsequent Canadian Dangerous Goods regulations, the manufacture of BioSURF, Micrylium 

Laboratories, has been instructed to stop all shipments of the 5L BioSURF (US SKU# 60132). It has 

been brought to our attention that the US DOT has determined that the UN classification is 1170 

(Pure Ethanol) rather than 1266 that Micrylium has utilized for many years. This resulted in the 

halt of production and shipment of the 5L bag in the Box of BioSURF.   

Micrylium has swiftly come to a solution regarding this issue to ensure there will be no further 

delays or any further inconvenience for all customers. In replacement of the 5L bag in the box of 

BioSURF, Micrylium has produced a 1L bag in the box version of the 5L. The new packaging will 

contain five (5) individual 1L bags in separate boxes. All five boxes will then be packaged into one 

larger box. The new packaging now qualifies for the Dangerous Goods exemption 1L for the UN 

1170. There will be no current pricing changes at this time.  

We will provide a copy of the notice issued by Micrylium regarding the BioSURF manufacture 

changes for your records. 

We truly appreciate your patience in this matter.  

Warm regards and stay well, 

Jonathan Bartholomew 

OPERATIONS MANAGER 
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Notice to all Dealers        August 17, 2020 
 
 
 
Concerning 5L shipments of BioSURF 
 
Dear valued Client, 
 
Due to a decision by the US Department of Transport and subsequent Canadian Dangerous 
Goods regulations, we have been instructed to stop all shipments of 5L BioSURF.  They have 
determined that the UN classification is 1170 (pure Ethanol) rather than the 1266 that we had 
used for many years.  This means we cannot ship the 5L as we did in the past. 
 
Our plan right now is to substitute 1L bag-in-box versions of BioSURF at this point.  Boxes have 
been ordered and will be available next week.  Pricing will be the same and it will qualify for the 
Dangerous Goods exemption of 1L for the UN 1170. 
 
 
 
 
Dean Swift 

 
Chairman 

 
 
 
 
 

5000 M Dufferin Street, Toronto Canada. M3H 5T5 


	Notice BioSURF Manufacture Changes (1)
	Micrylium Notice of BioSURF 5L Changes

